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EHDW Circular Letter  #2024-12 

 

 

TO:  Community and NTNC Public Water Systems 

  Certified Operators 

Local Health 

 

FROM:           Lori Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief, EHDW 

 

DATE:    March 11, 2024 

 

SUBJECT:  Training: Final Lead and Copper Rule Revisions Initial Service Line Material 

Inventory Requirements 

 

Training Announcement: 

The federal Final Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) Initial Service Line Material Inventory is 

required to be submitted to the CT Department of Public Health (DPH) Drinking Water Section (DWS) by 
October 16, 2024, which is 218 days or less than 156 workdays from today. 
  

Thursday, March 14, 2024, from 1 – 2 PM, the DWS will be hosting an educational series on the 

LCRR Initial Service Line Material Inventory requirements and template virtually through Microsoft 

Teams to help systems meet compliance with the Final LCRR.  

 

Click on the following Registration link to register: 
https://forms.office.com/g/z2CcW4bqy9   

 

or  

 

Scan the QR code to register. 

  
 

If you have any questions on the Final LCRR and the Initial Service Line Material Inventory 

requirements, please contact us at DPH.LeadandCopper@ct.gov.  

 

 

C:  Lisa Morrissey, Deputy Commissioner, CT DPH 
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